
Town of Burlington 

Housing Plan Steering Committee 

4th Regular Meeting – June 29, 2022 

7:00 pm 

Meeting held via Zoom 

 

Attended By:   Stephen Grund, Donna Mullen, Don Riley and 1st Selectman Doug Thompson 
 Planning Consultant in attendance – Jocelyn Ayre 
 
Meeting was called to order @ 7:06 pm 
 
Could not approve minutes from April 5, and May 3rd because there was not a quorum. 
 
Jocelyn showed slides for a committee review of existing Burlington Housing Zoning Regs 
 
Discussion took place about Cluster lots what they are and how a town might create them. 
 
1st Selectman Thompson remarked that Burlington has a considerable amount of Watershed land. 
He also asked about Industrial zones 
 
The question was asked of Jocelyn if the State of CT could put pressure on municipalities to change 
zones 
 
Interest was also shown from all in attendance to try to something in Central Business Zone  
 
The process of creating unit goals with Federal Funding was also mentioned. 
 
Lastly the question was raised would there be any state money for home ownership 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:06 pm  
 
 
P.S       Next regular meeting will be held on Aug. 5, 2022 @ 7:00 pm     
    


